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For the remainder of the 2018 we’ve planned a Gratitude Luncheon and a Workshop. 
The Workshop is titled “Finding a Sponsor” with three Area speakers making up our 
Panel. 
We will also have a book rafle a little change from the norm. 
Our very new Alateen meeting has taken off as were seeing an average of 5-6 teens 
per week. We hope to have people step up to become AMIAS and have a training  
soon. 
It’s so wonderful to see the parents drop off their teen and then join the AlAnon  
Meeting in the next room 
I’m excited to report AlAnon is really growing in Tallahassee as we see more and  
more newcomers every week and were ready! 
 
In Gratitude, 
Adrienne  
District Rep  
District 1 
 


